
New Zealand Police Infringement Bureau 
PO Box 9147, Wellington 6141, New Zealand.  
Telephone: 04 381 0000. Call Free 0800 105 777. www.police.govt.nz 

IR-01-24-37724 

11 November 2024 

Ian 
fyi-request-28902-1300e9e3@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear Ian 

I refer to your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request dated 24 October 2024 for 
information regarding the calibration of HR2070.    

You requested: 

Please provide the calibration certificate for the speed detection equipment 
relating to infringement notice no PR7694615. 

Please find enclosed the associated Certificate of Accuracy for the mobile camera in 
question.  

Under section 146 of the Land Transport Act 1998, all operational speed detection 
equipment, including safe speed cameras, radars, lasers, and patrol vehicle 
speedometers are required to be calibrated annually. The responsibility for testing and 
certification rests with Police Calibration Services, an International Standards Accredited 
Laboratory, based in Wellington.  

Please be advised that if you wish to request additional information that’s not generic in 
nature, you’ll need to submit a pro-forma as you are not directly linked to the above 
infringement: https://www.police.govt.nz/about-us/publication/pro-forma-authority-act-my-
behalf-purposes-relating-my-infringement-notices.  

For more information on infringements, please refer to the following address: 
https://www.police.govt.nz/advice-and-services/infringement-services  

Yours sincerely 

Aislinn Sederel 
Customer Services Manager: Police Infringement Bureau
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